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Roxanne Maher

From: Dwight Snowberger <dwight.snowberger@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 11:26 AM

To: Elizabeth Burdick

Cc: Town Council Group

Subject: GFI Quarry Proposal Concern

Dear Ms. Burdick,

I am VERY concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. Please respectfully
receive this, my request, for you to hire AT THE EXPENSE OF THE APPLICANT, an expert in the field of
Blasting, Environmental Health and Safety, Acoustics, Stormwater Runoff, River Ecology, Traffic,
Carcinogenic Dust, Real Estate Pricing and Historical Impact including both military historical and Native
American significance for the Town of Ledyard to aid the Ledyard P&Z in their deliberations regarding
approving or denying this application.

I personally feel that Mt Decatur is such a visible defining feature in the heart of Gales Ferry from either a
north or south approach on route 12 that significant destruction of this landscape will forever negatively
scar the natural character and charm of this community. Beyond this the categories listed above will be
significantly impacted and thus require expert input in order to fully inform the council prior to their
decision.

Yours sincerely,
Dwight Snowberger
16 Robinhood Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
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